
 

Amplify choir! We will be singing the national anthem at the Tennessee Smokies baseball game 
on Friday evening, April 19. We will sing and then all sit together and enjoy the game. Our 
children’s ministry is invited to come too and listen and enjoy!  

We are riding together, or your parents can drive. However, if you are meeting us there; please 
text or call Joshua (865-654-9545).  

Friday Schedule:  
4:45pm - meet at the church 

5pm - church buses pulling out of parking lot (don't be late!) 
6:15pm - arrive at the stadium, hand out tickets, and prepare to sing 

7pm - sing the National Anthem and enjoy the game! 

How to sign-up… www.embc.us. $10 a ticket. We want everyone to come! Last year, we had 
over 40 in the choir and some of the UT backetball team was there signing autographs. It was a 
great time. Please sign-up this week. Deadline is April 14.  

If you have any questions, please contact Joshua or Brent. We love our students! Proud of YOU! 
Audience of ONE. 

Joshua 

 


